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TRI COUNTY COMMUNITY ACTION OFFERS FUNDING TO ELIGIBLE PPL CUSTOMERS 
STRUGGLING TO PAY THE COST OF THEIR ENERGY BILL 

Tri County Community Action (TCCA) has funding for Operation HELP that must be spent by the end of 

2021. Operation HELP is an energy assistance program for low-income PPL customers who are struggling 

to pay for their energy bill. TCCA’s funding is available for eligible PPL customers living in in Cumberland, 

Dauphin, and Perry Counties until December 31, 2021, or until funding is exhausted.  

PPL has expanded their eligibility criteria but only until December 31, 2021. PPL customers with income 

between 150-250 % of the federal poverty line may be eligible for energy assistance. View the guidelines 

below. 

Household Size Maximum Income  

 1 $32,200 

 2 $43,550 

 3 $54,900 

 4 $66,250 

 5 $77,600 

 6 $88,950 

 7 $100,300 

 8 $111,500 

 Each additional person Add $11,350 

 

PPL customers who are having trouble paying their energy bill are encouraged to contact TCCA as soon 

as possible to see if they qualify for Operation HELP.  

Contact TCCA by phone 717-232-9757 or email pplontrack@cactricounty.org.  

 

About Tri County Community Action 
Tri County Community Action, part of America’s Poverty Fighting Network, has been helping people and changing lives 

throughout Cumberland, Dauphin, and Perry counties for over 50 years as a private, nonprofit, community development 

agency. Tri County Community Action offers a comprehensive approach to individual, family, and neighborhood success 

through social services, community revitalization and economic development. 
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